
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise that further to the Public 

Notice issued on 26th November, 2022 the Lady Young Road REMAINS CLOSED to 

vehicular traffic from the Walkover to the Hilton Trinidad and Conference Centre. 

This is necessary as the Ministry continues its clean-up efforts along the roadway and 

undertakes stabilization works. Motorists are strongly advised to utilize available 

alternative routes.  

 

The Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the general public 

for their continued cooperation. Please stay connected to the Ministry’s official 

platforms for further updates on this matter. 

 

 Continued Closure of Lady Young Road  

27TH November, 2022 
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